
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AMENDMENT TO THE FEE RESOLUTION FOR FISCAL YEAR 2014-15 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Hollywood City Council will hold a 
public hearing on MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2014, to hear anyone wishing to speak 
regarding a change in the original fee resolution approved May 19, 2014 which 
establishes fees for City Services.   
 
The proposed amendment to Resolution No. 14-4571 would revise the fee schedule for 
the Code Compliance Division as it relates to the State Mandated Local Disability Access 
Fee of $1.   This amendment to the Fee Resolution will only change the instrument used 
to implement the fee and the City Department in charge of collecting it.  
 
 Said hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be heard, at 
West Hollywood Library Public Meeting Room- Council Chambers, 625 N San Vicente 
Boulevard, West Hollywood. 
  

A copy of the Resolution and justification documents will be available for public 
review at the City Clerk’s Office, West Hollywood City Hall, 8300 Santa Monica 
Boulevard, West Hollywood, beginning September 18, 2014 during regular City Hall 
hours.   
 

For further information please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (323) 848-6408. 
 
 
Yvonne Quarker 
City Clerk 
 


